
fW^ CblumBili.Gas^ 
of Ohio 

7G80 Fry Road 
Middleburg Heights, OH 44130-2513 

January 10, 2011 

Ms. Renee J. Jenkins 
Director, Administration Department 
Secretary to the Coimnission 
Docketing Divison 
The Ohio Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 11'^ Floor . _ _. . 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

RE: PUCO Case No. 10-2932-GA-BNR 
190 and Nagel Road Interchange Mandatory Relocation Project, City of Avon, Ohio 

Dear Ms. Jenkins, 

Columbia Gas of Ohio, Inc. would like to withdraw its previously submitted Construction 
notice for the 190 and Nagel Road Interchange Mandatory Relocation Project, Case No. 
10-2932-GA-BNR. Columbia Gas of Ohio will resubmit the construction notice for this 
same project in the near future upon completion and finalization of our construction 
plans, right-of-way acquisitions, and project permitting. 

If you have any questions concerning this information or would like to discuss further, 
please give me a call at 440-891-2428. 

Sincerely, 

Dan Suren 
Field Engineer 

cc. Brooke E. Leslie, Attorney 
Michelle Keams, Stantec 
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